
Hello!  

 

I would like to express my support for the Public Space Use Bylaw. I personally do not 

believe it goes far enough to address the issues but if this is our opportunity to improve the 

environment downtown, then I support Council passing this bylaw. 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to include my thoughts. 

 

Warm regards,  mattv  

 


